O1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD - AZTEC
87410

August 3, 1970

Walter Duncan
P. 0. Box 137
Durango, Colorado 81302

Re: Walter Duncan
North Hogback 12 #3, B=12=29N-17W

Dear Mr. Duncan:

Notice of Intention to Drill for the above well was received in

this office on July 12, 1968. No further reports were received,

1f the location was abandoned, will you please file five copies

of Federal Form 9-331 in Farmington so indicating? The U. S. G.

will forward two copies to us,

If the well was drilled, please submit drilling and ~completion
with the U, S. G. S. so that they may forward copies to us.

Thank you.

Yours very truly,
”K%;/y

Emery C./Arnold !

Supervifpr, District #3

ECA:mc

cc; U. S. G. S., Farmington, New Mexico
0il Conservation Commission, Santa Fe, New Mexico
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